
 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 

I am pleased to endorse one of my most diligent students, Ms. Anisha Ray for a grant 
under the Fulbright Scholarship program. In my position as the project mentor at Delhi 
University, I have known Anisha since the second year of her BBA course. 

 

It’s all due to my long-term association with Anisha in the position of her mentor that 
I am well-acquainted with her academic profile and professional goals. 
Academically, she has always impressed me with her insightful nature, commitment 
to mastering skills, and keep learning to fulfill industry standards. I found evidence of 
her commitment to learn even outside the classroom. She used to indulge in a wide 
range of extracurricular activities, while exercising her scholastic pursuits.  

 

In the last couple of years, Anisha has actively been a part of different academic 
projects. Besides, she has been equally active in cultural programs and events in our 
university. Her association with social works and NGOs also deserves mention. I was 
pleased with her versatility, tenacity, and the way she moulded her profile to different 
situations inside and outside her academic circuit. 

 

Considering Anisha’s leadership skills and the ability to keep programs organized, we 
selected her as the leader as we dispatched our student team for annual inter-
college competition. As expected, we emerged as the winner under her able 
leadership. 

 

 

 



 

 

We all appreciate Anisha for being a meritorious student who seamlessly balances 
her lifestyle, ambitions, and academics. She remains committed to her studies, and 
hopefully, she will continue to be a valuable asset at the university in the US. 

 

 

I am confident that she will a perfect candidate for the scholarship, given that she 
has already qualified for one of the top global universities. Her research interests are 
also different from most of her peers, and I have evaluated her project to get an idea 
on what she intends to do during her postgraduates. Anisha is a promising student 
and deserves the Fulbright Scholarship. Therefore, I strongly endorse her for the grant 
and wish her all the very best for her future endeavours. 

 

 

I remain open to providing further information as per your requirements. Feel free to 
reach out to me on my contact details furnished below. 

 

 Sincerely, 

Dr. Umesh Shankar Pradhan 

HOD, Business Studies, 

Delhi University, 

Phone: 

Email: 
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